
 
 
 

 

 

 

MAYOR REDD AND THE CITY OF CAMDEN OFFER CONDOLENCES  

UPON THE PASSING OF NEW JERSEY SENATOR JIM WHELAN 

 

CAMDEN, NJ – “On behalf of the City of Camden, we are saddened by the sudden loss of a 

true public servant and dedicated educator, New Jersey Senator Jim Whelan,” said Mayor Dana 

L. Redd. “Jim was a tremendous advocate for his constituents and all those living in Atlantic 

City and Atlantic County.  Jim will be missed by so many of us across the State of New Jersey.  I 

was proud to know Jim and considered him a friend.  I pass along my deepest condolences to his 

family and friends.”   
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